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Entries Close: Online – 7 AUGUST 2021   Postal – 31 JULY 2021

TASMANIAN DOG TRAINING CLUB INC

RALLY TRIALS
SUNDAY 22 AUGUST 2021 – TRIALS 1 & 2

to be held at

CHURCHILL PARK, LAUNCESTON
Please Note: There are two Trials a separate entry form is required for each

JUDGE & ORDER OF   
JUDGING:

TRIAL 1
Mr R. CARLSON (VIC) – All Classes
TRIAL 2
Mr R. CARLSON (VIC) – All Classes
(This club reserves the right to appoint a substitute judge if required)

CHECK-IN: TRIALS 1 & 2 – 8.30 am to 8.45 am

JUDGING
COMMENCES:

TRIAL 1 – 9.00 am
TRIAL 2 – At conclusion of Trial 1

ENTRY FEE: $12 per class, ($10 per class TDTC Members – use TDTC as discount code)
Late entries will be accepted up until five days after closing date, which will 
cost 50% more ($18 per class, $16 per class TDTC members)

SASHES: To qualifying 1st, 2nd and 3rd place getters in each class

TROPHIES: First place qualifiers in each class

EVENT MANAGER: Mrs Y. Tomkinson
Enter online at www.k9entries.com

Bank Transfer: Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000    Account 16717 5868 – Reference: Surname & Aug21 Rally
Numbers to be collected on the day

All postal entries and remittances to:
TASMANIAN DOG TRAINING CLUB INC

PO Box 1199, Launceston TAS 7250
Contact: Kendal Olsen – 0417 374 184 or kendal1983@icloud.com

All entry forms to be marked TRIAL 1 or TRIAL 2 on top right corner 
REFRESHMENTS – HOT AND COLD DRINKS AVAILABLE

Please refer to pages 24 & 25 for requirements on the day that must be adhered to

ULVERSTONE KENNEL CLUB INC 
The Ulverstone Kennel Club Inc will host a Dog Show to be held on 28 August 2021. The morning 
Show will be our usual Memorial Show. This will be followed by an afternoon Show which will be 
a special Show with all proceeds going to the Menzies Institute for research in Cancer and MND. 
We would like all exhibitors to wear the colours that they can relate to as most of us have someone 
in our families that either have MND, have or are in remission from Cancer. The club is looking 
forward to having a very colourful day. 
The judges have been kind enough to donate their fees to this cause so a special thank you to 
them. 
Should anyone wish to make a special donation to this cause, it can be done through "Show 
Manager". 
On behalf of the Ulverstone Kennel Club Inc Committee, thank you all. 
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